
Notes of the January 19, 2022 Quail Creek Genealogy Club Practice 
Presentation For the February 23rd General Meeting

 The First General Meeting of the Quail Creek Genealogy Club will be held on 
February 23, 2022 via Zoom.

 There will be a practice Zoom (of the General Meeting) for the Leadership Team on
February 2, 2022 at 10:00am.

 Dick will explore obtaining a professional to host the February 23rd Zoom 
Presentation of the General Meeting

 Suggestions for revisions of the PowerPoint slides.

 Margie will gather information on the rules for dues for Quail Creek clubs.


